

# **Dublin News**

#### November 2019

#### In This Issue

- Message from Mallory
- Events
- Weekly Question
- Menu
- Breakfast to Go
- Reminders

## **Important Dates**

11/1 – Music Friday with Ms. Tanya

11/3 – Turn your clocks back

11/5 – Election Day

11/8 – Dress Like a Service Member

11/11 – Veteran's Day

11/15 – Music Friday with Ms. Tanya

11/16 - Open House

11/27 – Thanksgiving Lunch

## A Message from Mallory

Hopefully you have noticed the changes in the lobby. The tuition box moved to the opposite wall. On the same wall, we have a memo board for important reminders and friendly welcomes. This newsletter along with the calendar and menu will be located on the bulletin board. Our Enchanted Care Family tree is located just inside the lobby doors. All our staff biographies will be hanging on the tree.

You will notice a similar tree in your student's classroom. We are encouraging parents to bring in family photos for the family tree in the classroom. This helps the children throughout the day when they can see their family. The teachers will also use family photos for various projects throughout the school year. You can either bring in a printed photo or email Ms. Te-Asia or me.

Please reach out if you have any questions.

Mallory Harney, Principal

## Here is what is happening in November:

- Tuesday, November 5<sup>th</sup> is Election Day. We encourage all our parents to take an opportunity to vote. We will also be holding a vote with our students.
- Friday, November 8<sup>th</sup> is dress like a service member in honor of Veteran's Day. Students are welcome to dress like a service member or wear camo. Toy weapons are not permitted.
- Saturday, November 16<sup>th</sup> is our Meet-the-Teacher Open House from 10am-1pm. Please join us to get to know your student's teacher and go over our curriculum.

- Wednesday, November 27<sup>th</sup> is our Thanksgiving Lunch. Parents and family members are welcome to join us for lunch. Please reach out to the administration team if you plan on joining us.
- Enchanted Care is Closed Thursday November 28<sup>th</sup> and November 29<sup>th</sup> for Thanksgiving

## **Weekly Question:**

We will have a weekly question posted on the table in the lobby. Please take a few moments each week to answer the question. We will use the feedback to continue to improve.

#### Menu

There are changes to our menu! Please stop in and talk to the office if you have any questions about it. Vegetarian options will be offered.

### Snack to Go:

As a little something extra for the students, we are now offering a complimentary snack to-go every day.

## Breakfast to Go:

To say thank you we will be offering a Breakfast to Go for parents on their way to work! Please feel free to grab something for your morning commute!

## Reminders...

**Parent Ambassador Program** – We are looking for a few parent ambassadors to help promote our school to potential families. This also provides you with the opportunity to earn free tuition! If you are interested in becoming a Parent Ambassador for Enchanted Care Dublin, please reach out to the Administrative Team.

**Referral Program -** We have an amazing referral program! For each family you refer to Enchanted Care (any location) you will receive **FREE TUITION** for one week.

**Tuition is due every Monday**. If payments are not made by noon on Tuesday, a \$25 late payment fee will be charged. We offer automatic check withdraw and credit card payments. Please reach out if either of these payment options appeal to you.

## **Contact Information**

Enchanted Care Learning Center 614-798-1403

Mallory's Email Mallory.Harney@nlcinc.com